
From: Jeanette Hoffman [mailto:jeanette@adorallc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 1:47 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32  
 
Dear Mr. President Barack Obama and Labor Secretary Thomas Perez, 
 
This is in regards to the Labor Dept. considering a proposal to bar investors from 
using options in IRA accounts.   
As an options investor, I ask you to please amend the proposal so it does NOT 
prevent investors such as me from  
using options, specifically the options that protect ones investments ( such as) 
covered calls and protective puts.      
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jeanette M Hoffman 
 


